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St George’s day celebrations:
Children in Year 2 had great fun at school making dragons ready 
for the parade on Sunday. This was part of a project organised 
by 20Twenty Productions. We were so proud of our school choir, 
who sang with great energy and enthusiasm in front of the large 
audience. 



Library Visits:
During this term we have arranged to take every class to the 
library in March so that the children can enjoy exploring finding 
out about this wonderful resource and as many children as 
possible can experience having a ticket and borrowing some 
books. Class 5 visited last week and really enjoyed the treasure 
hunt and meeting the friendly library staff. 



PE/Sports news:
On Friday last week some of Year 5 and Year 6 children took part in a 
hockey festival at Neale Wade Academy. There were 11 teams taking part 
from 4 different schools, and despite the rather chilly weather our children 
tried their very best and showed great resilience.



Dates for your calendar:

Monday 1st May - closed for May day bank holiday
Wednesday 3rd May - Reception classes vision screening checks at school
Monday 8th May - closed for bank holiday for the coronation
9th to 12th May - Year 6 SATs tests take place
29 May to 2 June - closed for half term week
Monday 5th June - staff training day
Wednesday 19th July - last day of summer term

All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


